
Bringing	

learning	for	life	

to	life	

Weekly Newsle
er  

Summer Term 2  

Issue 140 28th June 2024 

As we are finally having some warm weather, please send 

your child to school with a refillable water bo�le. They 

will have opportuni�es all throughout the day to refill 

these. They can contain squash if they prefer. 

A reminder to send 

an RSVP to             
hannah.benson@theshires.org.uk  

as soon as possible 

if you are planning 

on joining us for the 

end of term school 

BBQ on Friday 26th 

June 2024. 

A,er winning the Rutland Show, gardening club have spent 

some �me plan�ng their new plants which they won! Check 

out their amazing work! 


